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Davis Senior High School

Daily Bulletin – Wednesday, March 12, 2014
THIS DAY IN HISTORY:  1789 - The U.S. Post Office was established.
March is Women’s History Month!  On this day in 1862, Jane Delano was born.  Ms. Delano was a nurse, founded American Red Cross Nursing Service and was responsible for identifying the mosquito as a carrier of Yellow Fever.
LUNCH CHOICES:  Daily Options: Chicken Sandwich, Chicken Caesar Salad, Grilled Chipotle Turkey Panini, Grilled Panini Sandwich with Pesto, Mozzarella and Tomato, Housemade Pizza.  Manager’s Choice:  Veggie Eggroll with Fried Rice or chicken Chow Mein
ATHLETICS:  
Swimming vs Elk Grove – 

4:00                        dismissal: 2:00



Track & Field vs Jesuit/St. Francis – 
3:30

TODAY:  Excited to graduate?  Come get your Class of 2014 lanyard for only $5.00.  You can buy them on the way to the Veteran’s parking lot every Wednesday at lunch! 

Attention FFA Members!  There’s a meeting on Wednesday, March 12th at 6:00 pm in Room O1A.  Come decorate St. Patrick’s Day cookies, talk about FFA and have fun!
Wednesday, March 12th at lunchtime in the Career Center,  come hear Dr. Eric Fromer discuss “Unblemished Truths for Your Skin, Part 2;”  he is returning to DHS to give in-depth information on skin care, acne and other common skin conditions in teenagers.  Dr. Fromer is a dermatologist at Kaiser Vacaville Medical Center and is an Assistant Clinical Professor of Dermatology at the UC Davis Medical Center. 

Hey Senior Boys!  It’s time for Mr. Blue Devil!  If you want to compete for the title of Mr. Blue Devil, pick up an application in C-4 and turn it in by Wednesday, March 12th!
SENIORS:  Your senior class photo will be taken during 5th period on Thursday, March 20th.  Report to the North Gym by 11:45 and make sure to leave your belongings in your classroom.  
Attention graduating class of 2014!!! Have you ordered your cap, gown, and tassel?  It’s not too late; there is still time to place your order.  The Herff-Jones representative will be here on Tuesday, March 18 on the quad at lunchtime.  Please see Mrs. Perez in the Administration office for any questions or email: kperez@djusd.net
ACADEMICS/COLLEGE INFO:   The Acceptance List for AP Art Studio is posted in all Art Classrooms.  Congratulations!  Come pick up your portfolios. 

What makes you tick? How does the human brain work?  Why do you enjoy staying home on Friday nights while your best friend wants to go to parties?  Learn the answers to these and other exciting questions by taking PSYCHOLOGY next year!  Talk to Ms. Istas in L-29 or Ms. Christiansen in N-1 for more information.

Would you like to find out what careers you might be interested in based on your skills, interests and values?  If so, you should take the ASVAB Career Exploration survey! The ASVAB will be offered this Thursday, March 13 from 1:00 pm – 4:00 pm in the library west conference room.   Come to the Career Center for more information.  
COMING NEXT WEEK -- THE CAREER CENTER’S ANNUAL SUMMER ACTIVITIES AND SCHOLARSHIP FAIR!!!  If you're looking for something to do this summer, need a job, or need extra money for college, you won't want to miss it.  The fair will feature job and scholarship applications, and information about volunteering and summer activities.  The fair will take place outside the Career Center on Tuesday, March 18 at lunch. See you there!
Don’t miss out on a chance to make a difference!  The pen is mightier than the sword, so drop that sword take that pen and sign up for Journalism 1!
Are you interested in learning more about the United States Army?  If so, come to the Career Center on Friday March 14 at lunch to speak to an Army representative.

CLUBS/EVENTS:  Students and Staff:  Take a minute to stroll through the main office to view the fabulous Self-Portraits produced by this year’s AP Drawing and Painting students!  5 of these pieces will be selected to represent Davis High at the Annual High School Self-Portrait show at the Crocker Art Museum in Sacramento!
Music on the Quad hosted by the Black Student Union on Wednesday, March 19th at lunchtime!  There will be performances, face painting and a raffle to win prizes!  See you there! 

The Gay-Straight Alliance will meet this Friday @ lunch in Mr. Wheeler’s classroom, L-28.  Take action against slurs, harassment and discrimination in your school. 
Come to French Club on Tuesdays at lunch in O-4 to participate in club activities and enjoy a fun atmosphere.
The DHS Drama Department invites you to our Spring Production:  “Graffitied Walls.”  Performances will be held on March 13th, 14th, and 15th at 7:00 pm and March 16th at 2:00 pm, at the Richard Brunelle Performance Hall on the DSHS Campus.  This is an original piece, written by our cast providing an authentic look at the challenges of high school.  Tickets are $14 General Admission, $12 for Seniors 60 and over and $10. for students.  Groups rates available in advance at dshsdrama@gmail.com.  Questions?  Please email this address.  Please be advised that “Graffitied Walls” contains adult content, very strong language and suggested drug/alcohol use.  The DSHS Drama Department is offering free, on-site babysitting with the purchase of General Admission tickets on March 13th, 14th and 15th!
The Davis Homeless Shelter Needs YOUR Help!  Throughout March, DHS is collecting items for the Davis Homeless shelter.  ITEMS NEEDED:  SOAP  SHAMPOO  LOTION  CANNED FOOD  There is a drop off bin for donations located inside the main office.   Check postings around school for more information.

IMPORTANT DATES: 
3/13        -    Drama “Graffitied Walls” (Also, 3/14, 3/15) 7:00 Brunelle Music Theatre

3/16        -    Drama “Graffitied Walls”  2:00 Brunelle Music Theatre

3/18        -    Youth in Government Shadow Day
3/20
  -    Senior Class Portrait - 5th period 11:45 am - North Gym
3/24-3/28 - Spring Break

3/31        -    School Resumes

LINKS: 

Herff Jones (Caps/gowns/etc.): www.highschool.herffjones.com 

Davis Senior High School Webstore:  http://webstores.activenetwork.com/school-software/davis_high_school_on/
To prepay for lunch: https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ 
